
 

    
   

Ref: ZRU.SHT/prombakesale 

13 December 2023 

Dear Families 

Bake Sale – Monday 18 December 2023 
 
The Prom Committee have organised a cake sale to raise funds for Prom this year. The cake sale will 
be held on Monday 18 December 2023 at breaktime in the Atrium and open for all students. 
 
We ask that as many Year 11 students partake in the providing of some cakes as possible, whether 
they be homemade or bought as part of their contribution towards prom. If students please bring 
their cakes to the Atrium before morning registration. 
 
All cakes will be sold at the usual price of 50p. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me via email on z.rudling@stowhigh.com  
  
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs Z Rudling 
Head of Year 11 
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